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Dear Valued Customer: 
 
ITT Cannon GmbH (“ITT”) issued an initial Product Change Notification on October 26, 2023, 
informing you that ITT is planning to move the production of our stamped contacts for the APD, 
Trident, Sure Seal, and Micro (MDS) product families. ITT is now issuing this product change 
notification to specifically inform you that we will be starting this transfer with the move of our Sure 
Seal stamped pin contacts (collectively, “Affected Products”) from our Weinstadt, Germany 
facility (“Weinstadt Facility”) to our Shenzhen, China facility (“Shenzhen Facility”).  
 
As part of our goal for continuous improvement, we are centralizing the production of our stamped 
contacts at our Shenzhen Facility, allowing ITT to improve the availability and lead time of the 
Affected Parts while maintaining a high level of quality.  
 
This facility transfer will change the country of origin (“COO”) for the Affected Products from 
Germany to China but the form, fit or function of the Affected Products will not change. As 
with any manufacturing location change, we will complete internal quality assurance evaluations. 
This includes but not limited to testing and inspection.  
 
We plan on ending production of the Affected Products at our Weinstadt Facility by the 
end of November 2023. We expect to have our Shenzhen Facility commence production of the 
Affected Products in first to second quarters of 2024 and will advise you of the specific date 
(“Transfer Date”) in a following letter. In the meantime, we will be building up a buffer stock of 
Affected Products manufactured at our Weinstadt Facility so that we can ensure continued 
shipments during this transition.  
 
To ensure that this transfer does not cause any disruptions in your supply chain logistics or 
shipping/receiving, as of the Transfer Date, you will need to make the necessary changes to your 
internal systems to have your orders for the Affected Products reflect the entity name and address 
of our Shenzhen Facility (as provided below). We also ask that you work closely with your ITT 
Customer Service or Sales Representative to review any open orders and future demand for the 
Affected Products. 
 
Our Shenzhen Facility’s entity name and address are below for your reference: 
 
 ITT Cannon Electronics (Shenzhen) Co. Ltd. 

Toapandun Industrial Area 
Jinda Chen, Xiner Village 
Shajing Town, Baoan District 
Shenzhen City 518125 
China 

 
 



Please note that your Customer Service and Sales Representatives will remain the same. In case 
of further questions about this change, please contact your local ITT Sales or Customer Service 
Representative. For your reference, the parts numbers of the Affected Products are the following: 
 
Part Number  Description 
330-8672-000  EINZ.K.ST.SS121348-10 0,7-1,5 
330-8672-001  EINZ.K.ST.SS121348-20 0,5-1,0 
121348-0010  SS121348-10 
121348-0020  SS121348-20 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
ITT Cannon GmbH 
Product Management  


